
Johathan Katz, 
Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Comm 
450 Fifth Street, NW 
Washington DC 
20549-0609 

Dear Mr. Jonathan Katz, 
Concerning the Mutual Fund Quick Trade Fee. It 

would makeAt difficult to leave a fund that reveals the 
I have serious concerns. 

10647 La Tehama 
Fountain Valley, 
Calif. 


